## Dear Graduates.

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the access measures that will be implemented at North South University during the Certificate Distribution program for the 24th Convocation, which will take place on **July 14th and 15th, 2023**. These measures are necessary to ensure a smooth and secure certificate distribution program for our graduating students.

Please note the following important information:

## **Restricted Access for Regular Students:**

On the aforementioned dates, access to the university premises will be restricted for current students of North South University.

## **Access Gates for Graduating Students:**

Only the graduating students attending the certificate distribution program will use only the RFID gates located at the ground floor of NAC (North Academic Complex) and SAC (South Academic Complex) buildings at NSU campus. These gates have been specifically designated for your entry and exit.

## **Access Gates for Faculty Members:**

All faculty members shall use the access gates located at the ground floor of Admin Building.

3 (three) nos of Food Coupons would be issued to you at the registration desks for you and your parents. Please do note, the invitation is not transferable. Please do not bring any children. For parents who would be joining in the evening for dinner, please do come down to receive them. You would be required to produce the coupons at the dinner hall.

Only self driven cars would be allowed on NSU parking facilities, other Cars would be directed to the parking within Bashundhara area by our security personnel.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these access measures. Your support is vital in creating a successful and memorable event for all you and your families.

Please refer to the attached invitation cards containing a detailed certificate distribution schedule.

Regards Shaila Joarder 24th Convocation Marshal